
 

 

 

 

 
  
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
MSC STAFF NOTICE 2018-45 

 
New CAO appointed at The Manitoba Financial Services Agency 

 

Winnipeg - The Office of the Minister of Finance has announced the appointment of a new Chief 

Administrative Officer of the Manitoba Financial Services Agency (MFSA). 

 

David Cheop, Q.C., has been appointed as MFSA CAO, as well as Chair and Chief Executive 

Officer of The Manitoba Securities Commission. 

 

Mr. Cheop takes over the role from Don Murray, who retired on November 30. Mr. Murray had 

served as Chair since 1997. 

 

For further details and media contact information, please refer to the release from the Minister’s 

office: 

 

https://news.gov.mb.ca/news/index.html?item=44855&posted=2018-12-14  

The Manitoba Securities Commission is a division of the Manitoba Financial Services Agency, a 
Special Operating Agency of the Government of Manitoba that protects investors and promotes fair 
and efficient capital markets throughout the province. 
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